
2023 Instructions for Rabbit Showmen 4-H State Rabbit Showmanship Contest 

Saturday, October 21, 2023, at 10:00am 

State Fair Grounds, Columbia, SC 

Location: Grassy area below the Swine Barn and adjacent to the Horse Arena 

 

• Registration for the 4-H Rabbit Showmanship Contest at the State Fair is open until 

Monday, October 2, 2023, at 11:59pm. 

• You will be receiving a parking pass and will enter the fairground at GATE 1 located on 

Rosewood Drive off Assembly Street.  

• Check-in begins at 8:30am. The contest will begin promptly at 10:00am.  

• Please bring the rabbit you will be showing in a suitable clean cage with plenty of clean 

bedding.  

• All rabbits entered in the show must be free of parasites, or any contagious condition. A 

health check will be conducted before any rabbit is allowed to be kept on the premises. 

• You are responsible for providing food and water for your rabbit, along with suitable 

containers for feed and water.  

• Showmanship judging will follow the showmanship guidelines of ARBA.  If you would 
like to have a copy of the judging scoresheet prior to the event, please contact Laura 
Haddon. 

• Your rabbit will be held in a secure and safe place until 6pm that night if you choose to 

remain at the Fair. 

• Spectators may want to bring a folding chair as the grandstands are a little far away for 

viewing the show.  

• If you have questions, contact Laura Haddon: lhaddon@clemson.edu or 864-594-0424.  

 

Get your “Green On”! 

And have a Great 4-H Day at the Fair!  

 

 

 


